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Inside Signal Processing e-Newsletter

L
aunched in 2007, Inside Signal 
Processing e-Newsletter has 
been a source of relevant infor-
mation for the signal processing 
community for more than seven 

years. With the newsletter Web site (http:// 
signalprocessingsociety.org/newsletter) 
and the monthly e-mail digest, IEEE 
Signal Processing Society (SPS) mem-
bers receive the latest news about our 
Society, updates from our technical com-
mittees, signal processing-related trends, 
and much more.

Regarding the e-Newsletter, we strive 
to bring relevant and timely information 
about the Society and beyond to all mem-
bers. Thus, it should never be seen as a 
static service but as a continuously evolv-
ing effort, always asking the question 
“What is it that SPS members care about? 
And how can we best present it to them?” 

Z. Jane Wang, the previous area editor 
for the e-Newsletter for nearly five years, 
did a great job in redesigning the newslet-

ter and making it more attractive to the 
readers. It is an honor and pleasure to 
build upon the work of Jane and her team 
and to bring the newsletter to the next 
level. To restructure the e-Newsletter and 

fill it with the relevant content for SPS 
members, a new team of associate editors 
has been appointed. I’m very happy that 
the following seven individuals agreed to 
join me in this effort: Csaba Benedek 
(Hungarian Academy of Sciences, Hunga-
ry), Paolo Braca (NATO Science and Tech-
nology Organization, Italy), Quan Ding 
(University of California, San Francisco, 
United States), Marco Guerriero (General 
Electric Research, United States), Yang Li 
(Harbin Institute of Technology, China), 
Yuhong Liu (Penn State Altoona, United 

States), and Andreas Merentitis (AGT 
International, Germany).

What can you expect from future 
e-Newsletters? Our main focus is to bring 
more relevant content to the readers. This 
includes a broader coverage of signal pro-
cessing-related activities from universities, 
industry, and other organizations around 
the world. The SPS e-Newsletter will have 
more reports on industry trends, signal pro-
cessing applications in emerging fields, new 
data sets for experimentation, and ongoing 
competitions. You will find short interviews 
that put SPS members in the spotlight. This 
is not all—there are many more ideas in the 
pipeline that you will see transforming into 
the monthly e-mail digest and the newslet-
ter Web site in the coming months.

As a member-centric service, the 
e-Newsletter is all about what is rele-
vant to you. Therefore, I sincerely invite 
you to e-mail me your thoughts and 
contributions.
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ERRATA
The URL that was included in [6] of the “References” 
section in the September 2014 “From the Editor” 
column of IEEE Signal Processing Magazine has since 
expired. We apologize for the inconvenience. 

Interested readers can view the profiles of unsung 
engineering heroes that will be highlighted in 
“Special Report: Dream Jobs 2015” in the March 
2015 issue of IEEE Spectrum.
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